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Bulletin #30 – August 23, 2023 

 

Mobile App and Address Change 

 

 
The Ohio FAIR Plan (OFP) has developed a mobile app that customers can download and use to submit 

a claim, submit photos, view documents from the Customer Portal, and more. 

 

 

 
 

Customers may download it from their phone’s app store. 

 

 
~~~ 

 

OFP has moved to new office space.  The new address is reflected on our correspondence and our 

website.  It is:  

8800 Lyra Drive Ste 150 

Columbus, OH 43240 

 
~~~ 

 

As always, if you have any questions, please contact OFP at 614-839-6446. 

 


